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I strongly object to any cull of kangaroos in New South Wales or the giving of licences to trigger 

happy so called kangaroo shooters. The wildlife of a country must be safeguarded forthe benefit 

of generations still to come not for the sake of profit seeking corporations. As a tourist from 

another country, I come to Australia not to see the noise and pollution and sprawl of cities but 

to see the beauty of the countryside and outback and the joy of seeing wild animals in their 

natural habitat is worth millions of tourist dollars. When Australia shoots all its kangaroos, when 

the mobs are gone from the countryside, what will replace it on the national Coat of Arms-a $ 

sign. Look to the future, not corporate greed. Once a species is gone, it will never be replaced. 


